
                                                             

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 16, 2018 

 
 

BOYS’ GOLF:  There will be a meeting in C201 after school today. 

GIRLS’ BASKETBALL HELPS ST. JUNE’S HOUSE:  Help the girls’ team and support families in need.  

Personal Hygiene (deodorant, body wash, hair brushes…; household items – laundry detergent, toilet paper 
and paper towels, all-purpose cleaners…; adult needs – socks, pajamas, hoodies, fall and winter items; 
children needs – fall and winter clothing, socks…; non-perishables – cereals, canned goods…; special needs – 
cars seats, totes, duffel bags…gift cards are also always a good idea.  Items may be dropped off in C131 no 

later than December 7th. 

SPIRIT WEAR:  Freshmen Class Cabinet will be selling LC blankets for $20, LC sport bags for $, LC lanyards 

for $5 and LC pop sockets for $5 during lunch hours October 22 - 24 
 

ST. BALDRICK’S:  Students interested in helping the committee may attend the Wednesday after school 

meetings in C333.   

SENIORS:  Please check the spelling of your name in your Skyward account.  This is the spelling that will be 

submitted for your diploma.  Pay special attention to your middle name making sure the entire name is shown.  

Diplomas will be ordered after fall break using the name that appears on your Skyward account.  Corrections 

requested after the order has been placed will result in a $10 charge.  See Mrs. Brumm in the main office with 

any questions. 

TECH HELP:  The Tech Help Desk will be open during period 4 and PtE.  It is located in the library 

J107.  Students must report to period 4 and PtE before coming to the help desk. 

ATHLETICS:  The Lake Central Athletic Department will be selling student passes for athletic events before 

and after school.  The cost is $25.00 and will allow you entrance into all home games hosted by Lake Central 
excluding IHSAA events.   Passes on Friday game days will only be sold before school. 

Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the high 

school web site.   


